The OCC Mountain Ball team is
defending champion in the Honolulu
Surveyors League Mountain Ball
series, following last year’s successful
season. The Club hopes to retain top
spot in the League and has a lineup
which looks unbeatable on paper.
Signed up so far (mid-March) under



Coach Dave Pierson are: Colin Chock;
Henry Ayau; Pat Spencer; Terry
Stoddard; Bernie Eilerts; Peter Bald-
ing; Billy Baird; Glenn Derr; Cooper
Camp; Stew Brissette; Johnny
Mounts; Bob Rediske; Mike Buck, and
Bill Head. Anyone interested in trying
out for a spot on this red hot ball
club is invited to do so. Watch the
Bulletin Board for announcements of
practice times, games, etc. The season
will probably be under way by the
time this issue is off the press, and
will continue through July.

The Club will also enter a team this
season in the Slow Pitch League. Last
year, OCC finished 4th in Honolulu
double-A competition after its first
season in the league. Dave Pierson is
in charge as coach.
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